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Next stop, Faringdon

A new stop for the Mobile Library has been announced for the Faringdon subdivision in
Rolleston.

The Selwyn District Libraries service will enable the Faringdon community to have easy
access to library services on their door step. The nearest library option previously has been
the Rolleston Library.

The service will launch on Thursday 3 August with the first stop outside the South Point
Retail Centre taking place from 11.40am-12.10pm.

“‘We want to support this new community and ensure that our services continue to be highly
accessible throughout Selwyn,” says Mobile Library Officer Angela Grigg.

“To celebrate this debut stop we are offering a free ‘hot pick’ new release or DVD for library
members.”

The Mobile Library offers a free service for all library members. Members can select new
books, hot picks (normally $2.50 each), DVDs (normally $3 for adults and $2 for children),
magazines and audio books, as well as pick up holds from any of the Selwyn District
Libraries.

Selwyn residents can join online or on the bus with ID and proof of address.

For further information or for a copy of the Mobile Library timetable, contact Angela on 021
773 400, see the Selwyn District Libraries website or ask in any Selwyn District Library.

Photo: Mobile Library Officer Angela Grigg with the Mobile Library outside the South Point
Retail Centre, location of the new Faringdon stop.
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